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MINUTES OF THE ZOOM MEETING OF DUNDEE ACCESS GROUP HELD ON 3RD JUNE  2021.
PRESENT:  Carole Craig, Anne Farrow, Lillian Malcolm, Sandy Cameron, Denise Cameron, Jan Goodall, Dorothy Wilson, Michael Leeland, John Mitchell. 
APOLOGIES: Bill Varney, Alison Rae.
1.1. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING:
The minutes of the meeting held on 6th May 2021 were approved. 
2.1. MATTERS ARISING: 
2. (Re minute 3.2). Dropped kerbs in Johnston Avenue. Raymond Tully has not been back in touch with Carole yet. 
2. (Re minute 3.5) Advertising through DVVA. Sandy has been in contact with Robyn Donoghue and each week now there is an advert saying what we do and that we are looking for more members.
3   OTHER AGENDA ITEMS:
3.1 Donations. Sandy has been in touch with Graham Angus who has agreed to visit Danielle Du Plooy at Uppertunity and discuss her ramp requirements. He has also asked Robyn Donoghue if she knows of any projects, we could get involved in. Donations to Shopmobility and Dundee Blind and Partially Sighted Society will be considered again in October.
4   CORRESPONDENCE:

By email 
4.1 ALLIANCE weekly Newsletters and Bulletins.
4.2 Inclusion Scotland E-Bulletins.
4.3 Dundee Third Sector Interface Newsletters
4.4 Disability Living Newsletters.
4.5 Disability Equality Scotland’s Open Door magazines and newsletters.
4.6 On 3/5/21 via Charmaine Wanless info re Volunteer’s week.
4.7 On 4/5/21 from DES sending Access Panel Update Form / Disability Rights Handbook.
4.8 On 6, 7, 10/5/21 from Annie Mars sending updates on Stobswell designs.
There was a photo in the Courier on 2/6/21 of Annie in Craigie Street which has been turned into a ‘pocket park’.
4.9 On 7/5/21 and 15/5/21 from Ruth Shewan sending LNER update.
4.10 On 11/5/21 from Carole Craig sending an update from Fraser Macpherson saying that Carole had asked him to do something about the entrance to Victoria Park and he had taken this issue up with the Council's environment management and a senior manager has agreed to take this matter up. 
4.11 On 20/5/21 from DVVA thanking us for telling them it was difficult to read some parts of their newsletter on an iPad.
4.12 On 21/5/21 from DES sending Notification of Annual General Meeting 2021 on 25th August.
4.13 On 21/5/21 from Anne Farrow sending Eden Project Dundee update.
4.14 On 25/5/21 from Caley McDowall, Jacobs Project Manager, re Dundee Western Gateway active travel study.
In a few weeks there will be a webinar session to present plans for the project and give an opportunity to comment.
5   A.O.B.
5.1 Dorothy asked if anybody knew whether Community Cars could provide a 
wheelchair accessible vehicle. Nobody did and Anne said she would contact them to find out.
5.2 Dorothy suggested we invite a representative of AccessAble to one of our meetings to discuss updates that we thought were needed to the Dundee site.  Anne agreed to invite them to our September meeting and suggested we could also meet with Ross Craig who has replaced Scott Mands.

5.3 Dorothy was asked about the parking that would be available if the Eden Project was based on the site of the old gas works. Dorothy said that part of the design process was to make sure that enough parking was being provided.

5.4 Dorothy said Gerry Conway, manager for the Broughty Ferry and Monifieth Active Travel Improvements, would like more detailed discussions on the planned table-top crossings with representatives of various groups to ensure the crossing is safe for those with sight and mobility problems, and he would like Dundee Access Group to be involved. John agreed to do it for us.
6     DATE OF NEXT MEETING.

The next zoom meeting will be at 12.30 on Thursday 2nd September 2021. 
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